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Dear Family members, 
Dear Board Members of Stichting Stipulae,

Friends and Colleagues of the late Jan de Boer.
Ladies and gentlemen,

On behalf of Mater Dei Africa and all who knew the late Jan de Boer in and around Same Tanzania, I would like to express our sincere condolences for this event. We are all shocked to hear of the sudden death of Jan de Boer, please accept our deepest and heartfelt condolences.
Jan was a Fantastic Gentleman who will be greatly missed by all who knew him.  In Same Tanzania we nick named him Jesus as Jan looked very much like him, no wonder he was made in the image of God, but most important he will be remembered by many for his deep love and commitment in conserving the environment. He had immense knowledge about plants and how human beings could live harmoniously and in a sustainable way with plants. His legacy will live on, as he supported and taught many young people in Tanzania in managing and conserving our Planet.
Mater Dei Africa will continue to cherish him by disseminating his ideas and knowledge to remote areas in Tanzania.
“The Lord gave and The Lord has taken away, let the Lord’s name be praised” 
(Job 1 verse 21)

May God rest his soul in Eternal peace    AMEN
